
Happy Hours Preschool, Reg Charity 1030668  
Broadfield Community Centre, Broadfield, Crawley 
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Welcome back to our children and parents, we’re looking forward to a very 

busy summer term at Happy Hours. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Spring Term  

Chicks – 25th April to 4th May 

Bike to School Week – 4th May to 11th 

May 

Polling Day – 5th May – NO SESSIONS 

Walk to School Week – 16th May to 20th 

May 

Smile Month – 16th May to 15th June 

Diane Photographs – 18th May 

Jubilee Activities – 26th and 27th May 

Last Day of Half Term – 27th May 

Half Term – 30th May to 3rd June 

Back to Preschool – 6th June  

Ducks – 7th June  

Father’s Day Activities – Week of  13th  

June  

Open Day  – 22nd June – NO SESSIONS 

Godstone Farm  – 8th July – more info 

to follow 

 Summer Holidays – 22nd July – more 

information to follow 

 

 

 

We are looking to extend 

our outside play area. If 

you know a builder who 

would be happy to give us 

a quote, please pass their 

details onto Karen 

Ask your child about the 

chicks we have in setting. 

They are with us until 

Wednesday 4th May 

 

And in June we will have 

ducklings too 

FEES IN PRESCHOOL 

FEES ARE DUE IN PRESCHOOL 

WEEKLY IN ADVANCE – PAYMENTS 

CAN BE MADE VIA BACS. OUR BANK 

DETAILS ARE:  

HAPPY HOURS PLAYGROUP - 

090151 46939301  

(PLEASE USE YOUR CHILDS NAME AS 

REFERENCE AND TELL KAREN YOU 

ARE USING THIS METHOD. 

(Failure to pay fees may result in 

loss of sessions for your child) 
 

Covid-19 
If anyone in your 
household tests 

positive for Covid-19 
we ask that your child 

stays home from 
preschool for the 

safety of the children 
and staff 

Clothing 
 

Please Make sure 
your child is dressed 
for the weather and 

put a spare set of 
clothes in their bag. 
All clothes should be 

labeled with your 
child’s name. 

Open day 
Our preschool open day is 

being held on 22nd June 2022 
and preschool will be closed 

NO SESSIONS 
If you have family or friends 

with small children please pass 
on one of our flyers to them  

Diane’s Photos 
On 18th May we will have a 

photographer in setting.  
On the day we won’t have any 

messy play activities so the 
children can wear smart clothes. 
If you would like a picture with 

your child’s sibling, please speak 
to a member of staff so we can 
give you an appointment time. 

Polling Day 

Preschool Closed 

Thursday 5th May 

2022 

No Sessions 

 

Maternity Leave 

Some of you may not have been aware 

that Shannon started Maternity Leave 

on the 25th April so we didn’t get to 

celebrate her leaving because of the 

Easter celebrations. If any of you 

would like to drop a gift into setting, 

we will pass them on to her. We are 

hoping to see her at our staff meeting 

on the 5th May and we are sure she 

will bring baby into the setting to meet 

the children 


